
Public Comment Statement 
 
 
The Board of Education welcomes community member input during meetings about 
issues on or not on the agenda. The Board is not able to respond directly to you during 
Public Comment; the Board may decide at the end of the meeting during Board Member 
Comment to discuss your topic at a work session, regular meeting, or direct the 
Superintendent to look into a situation further. 
  
The Board may not speak about subjects that are protected by legal confidentiality such 
as specific student discipline issues or personnel issues that could disparage or 
slander district employees. 
  
The general guideline is approximately three minutes per speaker; however, additional 
time is allowable if needed. When you speak to the Board, please state your first and 
last name for the record.  


